
 
 

Village seeks approval to lower electric bills for 
residents and small businesses 

 

On March 20, 2012, residents will have an opportunity to vote in favor of 
electricity aggregation – a bulk-buying practice that increases buying 
power and could lead to rates that are 20% - 30% lower than ComEd’s 
current price. 
 
Do you have questions that you would like answered before you vote 
on Tuesday, March 20th?   
 
Stop by and meet with representatives from Committee in Support of Opt-
Out Aggregation who are hosting an Open House Informational meeting on 
Wednesday, March 14, 2012.   
 
Representatives will give a brief a 30-minute presentation at both 4PM & 
6PM and would be happy to answer any questions you may have following 
their presentation. 
 
      

What:  Open House Informational Meeting 
Regarding Electricity Aggregation 

 
Where:  Antioch Senior Center 

817 Holbek Drive, Antioch, IL  
 
When:  Wednesday, March 14, 2012 – 4PM & 6PM 
 
Time: Presentations will be given at 4PM & 6PM 

followed by a question and answer period 
after each presentation. 

 
 


